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Weekly News – Friday 12th July 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We had a fantastic trip last week at Thames Young 
Mariners! The children really got involved with all the 
activities, showing courage and enthusiasm! It was great 
fun. 

We enjoyed Italian Day this week! Children made 
bruschetta, learning about the history of it. They used 
Chromebooks to research a city in Italy of their choice 
presenting as a poster. We also appreciated some 
Neapolitan ice-cream outside  

In Maths, we have been learning about time. Some 
children will have been working with other Year 4 
teachers. The focus has been on telling the time, 
converting analogue to digital and solving word 
problems. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to parent helpers, 
readers, class reps and anyone else that has helped out 
this year for all your support! We really appreciate the 
time you have given us. 

On Friday 19th July, children are able to bring in a board 
game from home to play – no electronics. 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Year 4 Team   

Home Learning Reminder 

Remember to practice your spellings, times-tables and reading 
  

We will be setting Mathletics this week. Children should complete 
activities based on what we have been learning.  

 

 

Date Reminders 

19th July 
School closes at 1:30 for 
summer 
 
 
Announcements 

Thank you 
Many thanks for all the money 
you raised through the cake 
sales. You will be pleased to 
know that this money was 
spent on making sure that the 
children had plenty of snacks 
at Thames Young Mariners. We 
have also been able to buy 
cooking ingredients for Italian 
Day. 
 
Bags 
We please ask that children 
bring in a bag on Thursday 18th 
July so that they can take their 
arts, crafts and anything else 
home. 
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